
Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
December 2nd, 2023

Bulletin Report
DG Mike and fellow cabinet members
Thank you to those that have submitted info and pictures for me to put in the bulletin. It  is  much
appreciated.
I am happy to also post anything that may be happening in your club or zone, just send me the details
and I will put it in the bulletin.
Please feel free to send any feedback you have regarding the bulletin. 
This year I am sending this out to all the Presidents and Secretaries, if one or other of these has no email
address I am sending to another member of their board, usually a VP or Treasurer. I am hoping that the
club secretaries are forwarding this to their club members. 
Quite a bit of time goes into putting together the bulletin, with the hope that the Lions in our District are
getting to read it and hopefully see/learn what is happening.
Respectively Submitted
PDG Debbie Bostock


